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From: Shawnee LeFevre <Shawnee@PremierHomeNetwork.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:01 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number RN 3038-AC61

As a full time mom who trades the retail forex on a regular basis, | am frustrated to learn of the CFTC’s desire to
again limit the trading leverage. | believe that everyone should have the freedom and right to choose the amount
of leverage that is appropriate for themselves!

More government regulation is not needed!!!!

Stop trying to limit the potential for individuals to actually make a buck in this world!!
We are all adults and can choose for ourselves!

The 100:1 leverage is already limiting enough!!! Do not make it worse!
Sincerely,

Shawnee LeFevre
Maple Grove, MN



